
From: Dan Iverson <daniverson82@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 1:31 PM 
To: Josh Crick <jcrick@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Darcy Skarsen <dskarsen@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Mike 
Krywiak <mkrywiak@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Don Slipchuk <dslipchuk@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Dana 
Swigart <dswigart@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Barry Kalinski <bkalinski@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Ben Fadeyiw 
<bfadeyiw@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Cc: Ian Frankton <ifrankton@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Subject: Annual Ski Race Invitiation 

Hello MD of Bonnyville Council, 

On behalf of the Kinosoo Blizzards Alpine Ski Team I would like to invite you to attend our 
annual Blizzard Blast Youth ski race. 
The event is Feb 3rd and 4th at Kinosoo Ridge and will host teams from across northern 
Alberta. 

Racing starts at 9am Saturday with an air force flyby and will finish at approx 230pm. 
Sunday will have a similar schedule, minus the fly by. 

Hope to see you there again this year. 

Attached is a formal letter. 

DAN IVERSON 

President Kinosoo Blizzards 

daniverson82@gmail.com

639-536-3699

 "Thank You Bev" 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Kinosoo Blizzards 
Cold Lake Alpine Ski Society 

 

P.O. Box 827 
Cold Lake, Alberta T9M 2A9 
www.coldlakeblizzardsalpine.ca 
coldlakeblizzards@gmail.com 

MD Council of Bonnyville, 
4905-50 Ave Bag 1010.  
Bonnyville, AB T9N2J7 

January 25, 2024 

Dear MD Council Members,  

On behalf of the Cold Lake Alpine Ski Society (C.L.A.S.S.), knows as the Kinosoo Blizzards Ski 
Team, I would like to invite you to attend our annual Blizzards Blast Ski Race at Kinosoo Ridge 
Ski Resort on February 3 & 4, 2024 

Since our event began in 2017, the Blizzards Blast has become one of the most popular and 
successful Nancy Greene Ski League events in Northern Alberta, drawing many racers and their 
families from Alberta Alpine’s northern zone. With our aviation theme and beautiful venue, it 
is a weekend full of competition and fun for everyone, which showcases what our area has to 
offer!  

We warmly welcome your presence and thank you for the continued support of our team.  

Sincerely,  

Dan Iverson 

President 

Kinosoo Blizzards 


